
From: "Mochrie, Paul" 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 2024-07-04 7:37:10 PM
Subject: Update - sewer main leak at Main/Terminal

Mayor and Council,

For your information, our Engineering Operations and Environment teams are responding to an active
sewage leak at Main/Terminal. In addition to the closure of Terminal, VPD has closed southbound 
lanes on Main St.  

We will provide further updates as we obtain additional detail regarding the leak and response plan. 

Best,
Paul 




